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Important Upcoming Dates
June 2, Friday K/1st Grade Spring Tea
June 9, Friday, Field Day
June 13, Tuesday, Last Day of Preschool
June 14, Wednesday, 5th Grade Promotion, 1:15-2:15pm
June 15, Thursday, Last Day (12pm release) K-5
June 15, Thursday, Parent Group School Carnival, time: 4-7pm

June 2023
We are officially at the end of the school year! Please make sure to
look for any GGS library books and remind your child to look through
the lost & found while here at school.

GGS Families, we would like to have your feedback to help us reflect
and grow at GGS. Please take a few minutes to answer the short
survey that was sent to your email or if you are reading this on-line
you can find the survey at: https://forms.gle/Kp7QYLRRVfK8FW2Z7

GGS Field Day
Friday, June 9th - 12-2:15pm
Mrs. Baertlein (our PE teacher) hosts our fun-filled Field Day
activities. Students will want to be dressed comfortably for playing
and moving around. (We are inside in case of rain.)

If you are interested in helping out with Field Day, please make sure
to have your volunteer form approved and let the office know to add
your name to the list.

4th & 5th Grade Track Meet
June 13th, from 8:30am-12:00pm

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/GFtke65whvW1RPa4MA50MQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRmTiBmP0QjaHR0cHM6Ly9mb3Jtcy5nbGUvS3A3UVlMUlJWZks4RlcyWjdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmRn5uxsZLj4A51SFW9jaWVqb2huc29uQGdtYWlsLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
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5th Grade Promotion Ceremony
On Wednesday, June 14th, we are having an assembly to honoring our
5th Graders moving on to Middle School. We will spend time celebrating
our 5th Graders as they share their graduation speeches at the
ceremony. Come join us from 1:15-2:15pm in the GGS gym.

The afternoon will end with a special dance/party just for the 5th grade students!

Ms. H's Counseling Corner
We have reached the end of another school year! It went by way too
quickly. I have enjoyed spending this school year getting to know your
children better and helping them to learn more about our social
emotional skills. During this last month of school we will be reviewing our
3 Ways to Stay Safe along with the 8 Never Never Rules, so those are
fresh in our mind as we get ready for summer fun.

Throughout this year your child has been working on the 12 Tools of
TOOLBOX. The foundation of TOOLBOX is these 12 human capacities
within all of us. We have used a simple yet profound metaphor of Tools
inside us to help students access their own inner resilience at any time, and in any situation.

These Tools are simple, but they require practice, practice, and more practice. The more we use this
common language around emotional regulation, the better prepared your child will be to handle those
big feelings that happen, and solve small problems on their own.

So have fun this summer helping your child build their social emotional skills by helping them to
identify where they are on the mood meter and what tool they can use to get back to the green zone.
You can even use the mood meter and tools as you read stories during the summer. It’s always fun to
identify what zone a character is in and what tools they could use to get back to the green zone.

Students have been learning about track and field events during their school PE classes. The
culmination of learning will end with the 4th and 5th grade students from both Garibaldi Grade School
and Nehalem Elementary participating in a track and field meet at the Neah-Kah-Nie High School Track
in Rockaway. Besides a fun opportunity, it will give students a chance to form relationships, help with
the middle school transition and encourage physical activity and involvement sports.

School Carnival hosted by Parent Group
Thursday, June 15th from 4-7pm
Celebrate the end of the school year and start of summer at the
School Carnival. Come join friends and enjoy fun activities like
inflatables, carnival games and food. Remember this is the last day
of school and 12pm dismissal.
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Here are some questions to help guide you as you are reading a story:
Recognize---How is the character feeling? How do you know he/she is feeling that way? Can you
show me a _________ face? Understand ----- What happened that made the character feel ___________?
What happens that makes you feel_________? Label---- Where would you put this character on the
mood meter? What is the name of this feeling? Express---How did the character act when he/she was
feeling________? What else can you do when you are feeling _______________? What tool can you use?
If you would like a set of the Toolbox Tools, just let me know and I can send a set home! My email is,
cherieh@nknsd.org. Have a relaxing and safe summer!

Food Roots Garden Classes
Spring has been a great time for learning more in our garden classes! Students continued to learn
about soil and seeds and turn our classroom compost bins into worm hotels. Our garden teacher Ariel
will be continuing to work on preparing the school garden and engaging parents, staff, and students
that are interested in helping out over the summer. Please email Ariel at ariel@foodrootsnw.org to get
involved this summer! And stay tuned for our Food Roots Year Review with GGS that will be included in
the classroom folders next Thursday!
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NKN Student Health & Wellness Center
The NKN Student Health & Wellness Center provides services to all
students regardless of the student's ability to pay. Located at the
Neah-Kah-Nie High School.

Visit the website for available services and resources:
www.nknhealth.org or call 503-355-3500. *Parents have the right to
opt out of services.

Student Medication
If your student has any medication checked into the office please pick up on or before the last day of
school - June 15th. We cannot send medication home with the student.

NKN School Board Meetings
Monday, June 12th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our school Board. Meeting takes place at our District Office or through
Zoom. You can access this meeting through our district website (www.nknsd.org) under "School
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Neah-Kah-Nie Employment OpportunitiesNeah-Kah-Nie Employment Opportunities

Board" and then "Board Meetings".

Come work for the School District!
We currently have part and full time jobs available within the school district! Full Benefit and Job
Descriptions are listed on our website: https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/ If you have
any questions, contact Kathie Sellars at our District office, 503-355-3506 or kathies@nknsd.org.

Are you interested in a flexible work schedule?
Sign up to be a classified or certified substitute at any of our schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School District
has contracted with ESS for our substitute services. To become a substitute for the District please go
to ESS.com, click on the Job Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-Nie School District to begin the
application process. If you have questions about the application process, or becoming a substitute,
please contact ABrueske@ess.com or our Human Resources office at 503-355-3506

Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Avenue, Garibaldi, … lisas@nknsd.org

503-322-0311 nknsd.org
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